
 
From: Bill Jolin [mailto:billjolin@att.net]  
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 7:11 AM 
To: Rutledge, Kay <KRutledge@cityofmadison.com>; All Alders <allalders@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Garver 

 

The Garver project wastes the rare opportunity to restore 
a the wetland that was landfilled for the sugar factory.  
 
It privatizes the community resource that was gifted to 
the city for parkland. This new taxpayer subsidy to the 
exclusive private developer, is on top of the gift of the 
bird sanctuary that lives there now. Is this the last 
subsidy they'll want? 
 
Boondoggle. 
 
Bill Jolin 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________  
 
 
From: Julie Melton [mailto:jmelton@uwalumni.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 3:21 PM 
To: Rutledge, Kay <KRutledge@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Borrowing for Garver remediation  
 
I would like to register in opposition to borrowing $1.6 million for 
capping ground contamination at the Garver site. Thank you. 
 
Julie Melton  
2138 La Follette Ave. 
Madison, WI 53704 
  
Sent from my iPhone 
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